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Editor's Introduction

The first paper in this edition of the Plymouth State
College Journal on Writing Across the Curriculum
reports the last piece of research by William L. Taylor.
We publish it here as a memorial to him and his
strong and effective support of writing across the
curriculum.

Thanks to Joan Taylor for permission to publish this
piece.

Richard M. Chisholm
Editor
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